

# 2017-03-06 Meeting notes

## Date

06 Mar 2017

## Attendees

- [Richard Beatch](#)
- [Elisa Kendall](#)
- [Bobbin Teegarden](#)
- [Dennis Wisnosky](#)
- [Jennifer Bond-Caswell](#)
- [David Saul](#)
- [Gareth Isaac](#)
- [Jefferson Braswell](#)
- [Lucy Opsitnik](#)
- [Maxwell Gillmore](#)
- [tom.dybala@exprentis.com](mailto:tom.dybala@exprentis.com)
- [David Frankel](#)

## Agenda

- 1) Use Case reminder.
- 2) Where we are on our road map.
- 3) Open Action Items
- 4 ) JIRA Issues Review

<https://jira.edmcouncil.org/browse/FBC/?selectedTab=com.atlassian.jira.jira-projects-plugin:issues-panel>

- 5) Todays content discussion.

UML

Spreadsheet

Protégé

- 6) For next week.

## Decisions

## Proceedings

As a courtesy, the spreadsheet with the current list of issues, including which we are planning to resolve with an FBC 1.1 RTF Report, is available here –



### Action items

-